
 

Dear Reception children and families, 

I am writing this letter to inform you of the exciting news that I will be your Reception Teacher when 
you join St. Ambrose Catholic Primary School in September 2021. My name is Miss Gawthorp, and I 
cannot wait to meet you and your families in the new Academic Year. I am very excited to have 
joined such a wonderful school, and I cannot wait to get to know you and your child over the coming 
year. I was fortunate to work in the Reception classroom at St. Ambrose earlier this year, which was 
a thoroughly enjoyable and wonderfully rewarding experience. I am incredibly excited to be back. 

I look forward to some exciting times with you and your child. We have so much planned and a lot to 
achieve and I cannot wait to get started. Together, I know we can lay the foundations for a 
successful year ahead. 

I look forward to meeting you all very soon. 

Yours faithfully, 

Miss Gawthorp 

Reception Teacher 

 

 

 


